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Ref: Meeting Number 01/18
Decision Numbers 01/2018

REMOVAL OF THE NUMBER “666” FROM THE 2018 GENERAL
ELECTION BALLOT PAPER

The Electoral Commission having held a meeting on 18 January 2018, following
consultation with all registered Political Parties, has deliberated and unanimously
approved that the number “666” be removed from the Ballot Paper for the 2018 General
Election.

The Supervisor of Elections is hereby instructed to effect the same.

Dated this 18th day of January 2018.

SURESH CHANDRA
Chairperson of the Electoral Commission

All correspondence to be addressed to the Chairperson



